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Roberta DiMezza

From: Pamela Schlomann <pamelaschlomann@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 10:14 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: Rep. Spears, Tina L.
Subject: Bill 7216

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Ms. DiMezza: 
 
I’m writing in support of Bill 7216, introduced by Representative Boylan. 
 
As a survivor of gun violence myself, I’m often saddened by the lack of resources devoted to the solving of these 
devastating crimes. In the work that I do I have met so many people who have lost loved ones to unsolved crimes. No 
doubt it adds insult to injury. 
 
The passage of this bill will not only help solve crimes, but it will also prove to gun violence survivors that we support 
them. 
 
In gratitude, 
 
Pamela Schlomann  
47 Buckeye Brook Rd 
Charlestown 
 
 
 


